Coler, Larry

From; Cheryldohnson@noblegnhergyinc.com
Sent; Tuesday, November 02, 2010 8:06 AM
To: Coler, Larry

Subject: Re: Bell USX Y¥29-03 400101237

Good morning Larry,
The proposed tanks are 15' in diameter for this location and will be located greater than 30’ from the property line,

Cheryi Johnson
Regulatory Analyst |l
Noble Energy Inc.

From "Coler, Lary” <Lary Colergstate co ug>

T <Charviiohosonfinohissnemying com®>

Dsge. 1102/2010 07:38 AM

Subjent Bell USX Y29-03 400101237

Cheryl

Please furnish the tank diameter for this permit.
Larry W. Coler

Permit Techniclan

Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801
Denver, CO 80203

(303) 894-2100 ext 5142

Fax {303} 894-2109
arry.ooler@state.cous




